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SNOW!

The children had
fun with their
friends in the show.

This term we are focusing on concentrating.
This includes focusing on tasks and managin
our own distractions.

Our scooters have arrived. Every time
a child comes to school everyday for a
week they get their name put in a tray.
Two names will be chosen at the end of

the Spring term from the tray.
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This is our word of the yealWe have been
discussing with the children how we can't do it....
yet. We are encouraging them to stick with things

and push themselve&eing challenged is great!

WORLD BOOK DAY
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Well done to our six
Key Stage 2 pupils
who represented

Houldsworth Valley in a
gymnastics competition.
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